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 October 25, 2022 

Mark Baker 
9450 SW Gemini Drive PMB 44671 
Beaverton, OR 97008 

Dear Mark Baker:  

  Thank you for contacting the Office of the Attorney General.  Your complaint against 
Williamstown, Massachusetts was received by the Civil Rights Division.   

  The Civil Rights Division receives a number of complaints on a daily basis from people 
across the Commonwealth.  Each complaint is reviewed by the Civil Rights Division to 
determine the best course of action.  In some instances, complaints raise issues that generally are 
not handled by this office, do not fall within our jurisdiction, or are more appropriately handled 
by another agency.  While we are not able to take action every matter that is brought to our 
attention, we do carefully review and maintain a record of all complaints. 

  Please be advised that after reviewing your complaint, the Civil Rights Division has 
decided not to further investigate or intervene in this matter at this time. 

 Any request to change the street lights to accommodate a person with disability should be 
directed to the municipal ADA Coordinator Ryan Contenta CBO/ A.D.A. Coordinator,  31 North 
Street, Williamstown, MA 01267 or 413-458-9344. 

  Should you wish to pursue this matter with a private attorney, you may obtain a referral 
from the Massachusetts Bar Association’s Lawyer Referral Services by calling (617) 654-0400 
or (866) 627-7577, or by visiting www.masslawhelp.com. 

  Thank you again for contacting the Office of the Attorney General. 

 Sincerely,  

 Bethany Brown 
 Disability Rights Advocate 
 Civil Rights Division 


